
 

 

 
 

 
 
 
Thursday, 2 May 2019 

 
 

Notice to Shippers 
 

Bunker Adjustment Factor (BAF) review NZ to PNG Trade 
 
 
Dear Valued Customers, 
 
Following review of the IFO 380 fuel prices, Pacific Forum Line wishes to advise that the Bunker Adjustment 
Factor (BAF) applicable on northbound cargo from New Zealand to Papua New Guinea has been revised as 
outlined below. 
 
Revised BAF levels as follows: 
 
  USD733.00 per TEU 
  USD1465.00 per FEU 
    USD36.63 per R/T 
 
Effective vessel / voyages: 
 
Northbound 

-  Kweilin v1909N 
 
 
For further information, please do not hesitate to contact our customer services team. 
 
Thank you for your continued support.  
 
 
Yours Sincerely 

Pacific Forum Line 
www.pacificforumline.com 

http://www.pacificforumline.com/

